
 

 

Safeguarding

Whatsapp Information

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

Mon 23rd Dec - Fri 3rd Jan
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

January
Mon 6th              INSET Day
Tues 7th              First Day back
Tues 7th              Yr 5 Tudor WOW Day
Tues 7th              Yr 3 Swimming
Wed 8th             Yr 2 HOTP Day
Thurs 9th             Yr 4 Trip
Fri 10th               Yr 6 HOTP Day
Mon 13th            Yr 3 HOTP Day
Mon 13th            Yr 1 Mastering
Numbers workshop
Mon 13th            Yr 3 HOTP Wow Day
Tues 14th            Yr 3 Swimming

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

 20 December 2024

Jeavons Wood : 96.9%
National Average : 95.3%

Attendance This Week

Attendance Award

Pre-School Panto

Congratulations Jeavons Wood! We
have been awarded a National
School Attendance Award from FFT
for 2023-24!

Thank you for everything you do to
help your child get to school. We
know it’s not easy, mornings are
busy and illnesses happen, but we
appreciate everything you do.

If you live in Cambridgeshire and
have any safeguarding concerns for
yourself or a young person who lives
in Cambridgeshire during the
Christmas holidays you can contact
Children’s Social Care on 0345
045 5203 (during office hours), or
01733 234 724 (out of hours).

Please see link below on helpful
information regarding use of
Whatsapp. 
 
Safeguarding Alert: The ‘Add
Everyone’ Explicit WhatsApp Group
- Safer Schools oursaferschools.co.uk

It is the last day of the Autumn term
and we are all excited for the
Christmas break! We wish you and
your families a very merry Christmas
and we look forward to seeing you
back at school on Tuesday 7th
January 2025

Caterpillars performed a nursery
rhyme pantomime to their families
this week - oh yes they did! From the
mean old sisters making 'Cinders put
the kettle on' to a dance at the ball
to 'Twinkle twinkle little star', our
wonderful preschoolers were all stars
themselves. We are so proud of
them for getting up in front of lots of
grown ups and remembering all
their songs!

PTA Thank You
This academic year so far, the PTA
have been delighted to provide
£200 to every class Yr 1-6 to cover
History off the Page Wow days, plus
£100 for Pre-school and both
Foundation Stage classes to cover
Wow days. They've purchased disco
lights and provided gifts to all
children delivered for us by Santa
last week. They were also able to
offer brand new winter coats at a
hugely reduced cost.

Next term, the PTA will continue
fundraising for a projector and
blinds for the school hall, along with
new library books and storage
equipment.

As always, we would like to thank
all our amazing volunteers. If you'd
like to come be part of the PTA
volunteer team next year, do get in
touch (jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com).

Staff Panto
We finished our Autumn term with
the staff panto of “Sleeping Beauty”
which everyone enjoyed!
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